
Short Report, 13 February 2024 

1. I was unanimously affirmed TEC Al Dhannah’s ‘Senior’Pastor 
by the membership on Sunday—praising the Lord for this 
milestone in our transition and the united start in following 
him together. A celebratory installation is in the works for 17 
March.  
 
 

2. Support from The Evangelical Community Church in Abu 
Dhabi has been remarkable—much grace is being funneled 
into this work through them. 
 
 

3. Some now-standard mid-weekly meetings I would love you 
to pray for: Men’s study on Wednesdays, Youth meeting on 
Thursdays, and Ghayathi evangelistic Bible study on Fridays. 
 
 

4. Some “extracurricular” goals for the month: finalizing a draft 
of a Church constitution and putting together a church 
budget.  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